
CERTIFICATE OF  
COMPLETION  
November 06, 2020  

Dear Lisa Burnam,  

Congratulations on your successful completion of General 
Assembly’s User Experience Design Remote course 
beginning on 8/17/2020 and ending on 10/26/2020. Receipt of 
this email attachment can be used to confirm that you 
received 40 hours of instruction.  

If you have any questions, please let me know.  

Good luck on your continued educational and 
professional adventures.  

Sincerely,  

 

Jake Schwartz  
Co-founder / CEO  

GENERAL 

ASSEMBLY 
https://generalassemb.ly  

902 Broadway, 4th 

Floor New York, NY 

10010 


